
Friday 24th February 2023 

Chapel Chat 
The weekly news from Chapel St Leonards Primary School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a fantastic start to the term we have had! Year 5 and 6 have been 

out and about on their bikes for Bikeability. The instructors praised the 

children on their manners, resilience and learning throughout the 

training. 

 

Mr Keaton has also joined us this week to look at 

how the children are getting on with their  

creativity projects. This is an opportunity for  

children to create absolutely anything from  

drawing to new football tricks, a new dance to a 

story or poem. We want to see everything and 

anything. Please encourage your children at 

home to create something for a chance to win  

one of the Creativity Award trophies and an  

afternoon with a professional to support your 

child in their creative flair. Mr Keaton is back in 

on Monday - get creating. 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day 

Parents/Carers welcome from 2:15pm 

(Details on the next page) 

*** 

Friday 3rd March 

Y2 Trip to the Aquarium, Skegness Beach 

and RNLI 

*** 

Tuesday 7th March 

KS2 Sports Hall Athletics Competition  

(Letters to go out next week) 

*** 

Thursday 9th March 

Y3 & 4 Beach Schools Trip 

Attendance this week, who is 

close to our 96% target? 

Rec: 97.44% 

Y1: 96.88% 

Y2: 92.94% 

Y3: 98.00% 

Y4: 98.46% 

Y5: 94.67% 

Y6: 96.21% 

Well done Year 4 

Issue 176 

School value 
The character for the value this term is Amery the 

Angel Fish. Amery represents ambition: the strong 

desire to do or achieve something.  

We will be creating a range of career events throughout the term to 

help inspire the children. If you could help, please talk to Mr Shaw. 



World Book Day 2023 

We would like children to make a mask for the day; joining two animals together to become a unique creation based 
on our book The Barnabus Project. This could be a cross between any two animals, e.g. elephant/mouse, giraffe/bird 
or tiger/rhino. If you require any support with materials, please speak to your child’s class teacher who will be more 
than happy to help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer Session 
 
For the final session of the day, we would like to invite you to join us for some creative fun from 2:15pm to share the  
learning in your child’s class. We appreciate that some of you might have siblings in school but you will be able to 
move between classes so you can work with each child over the hour. In an ideal world, we would get the siblings  
together but we unfortunately don’t have the space in school to do that safely for all families. 
 

 

Race Around the World! 
 
The race around the world is an event is organised by the Haemophilia Society to raise vital 
funds and awareness to continue to support The Bleeding disorders community.  

On the 11th March @ 11am, you can help!  

Jacob (Y3) and his friends (whoever would like to join) will be walk-
ing, cycling or scootering from North Shore car park, approximately 
5.6 miles, to the Observatory at Chapel Point. If you are interested in 
joining the event, please contact Mrs Green or Mr Shaw for more 
details. It would be great to support such a good cause. 

 
 

 

EAT THEM TO DEFEAT THEM 
 

The children have done so well this week defeating a lot of  
vegetables. We’ve fought off the first wave of carrots, smashed 

through the cauliflower and demolished the peas.  
 

We know more will come!!!  Join the fight!!! 
 



Learning Around School 

Chapel Champions 

  Achievement Award Values Award 

Reception Ella for amazing use of phonics to write about the 

three little pigs. 

Faith (resilience) for being so resilient when coming into 

school in the mornings. 

Year 1 Ethan for using conjunctions correctly in his writing. Poppy (communication) for her growing confidence when 

answering questions in class. 

Year 2 Lottie for an amazing week in all areas. Great engage-

ment, questioning and teamwork. 

Hannah (resilience) for trying to do even better in each writ-

ten piece of work even when she finds it tricky. 

Year 3 Theo for his motivated attitude towards his learning. Bryony (ambition) for making a positive decision to try and 

improve her written work. 

Year 4 Maddie W for a super start on adding and subtracting 

fractions this term. 

Zayan (communication) for his super communication skills, 

especially during maths this week. 

Year 5 Hannah for an excellent description using expanded 

noun phrases. 

Keria (communication) for communicating what she already 

knew about planets so clearly in Science. 

Year 6 Mason for his brilliantly detailed retelling of Hansel 

and Gretel! 

Connie (ambition) for deciding to complete an additional 

Home Learning project after she had already completed her 

Home Learning Grid this term! 

Special 

Awards 

Alex (Y4) – for showing great commitment to his 

learning by completing extra maths work to develop 

his understanding 

Malachi (Y3) – for impressive tag rugby skills, completing the 

full session with commitment and showing dedication to im-

prove his skills 


